
March 2024 Term 1

Dates to
Remember

Thursday 28th
March

Last Day Term 1
Ladybugs
Butterflies

Wednesday 27th
March

Last Day Term 1
Honeybees

Open Day
Friday 3rd May

Monday 15th
April

First Day Term 2
Honeybees

Tuesday 16th

That’s a wrap for Term 1
We hope all the children had a wonderful first term at Kindergarten!

Committee News
Somerville Kindergarten is a non-profit community run kindergarten. We rely on parent
volunteers elected at the AGM each November for the following year to run the day to
day operations and support the staff and families.
Our committee members for 2024 are:

President: Nikki Gilham

Vice President:Carly Melville

Secretary: Ali Ritchie

Treasurer/Fees Officer:Brittany Joyce

Enrolment Officer: Samantha McDonald

Maintenance Officer:Brayden Wilson

Scholastic CoOrdinator:Sara Foster-Chellingsworth

PR Officer: Tamara Higgs

Uniform Officer: Samantha McDonald

Fundraising Coordinator: Kerri Macleod

Fundraising Committee:

Jennifer McLeod

Mercia Van den Ham

Jade Wilson

Vallencia Howard



April
First Day Term 2

Ladybugs
Butterflies

General Committee:

Caitlyn Kap

Sani Chamings

Jessica Blake

Jannah Potter-Reid

Jessie Wilson

Clare Petrovic

Georgia Dickinson

Carol Wright

The committee has been busy discussing timetables for next year and planning
events such as the working bee and the Open Day coming up in May.

Fundraising News

Fundraising would like to send out a big thank you to everybody who helped
make our term one fundraisers a success.

We started off with the picture plate products which our children loved creating
and I’m sure they are looking forward to seeing their work once it’s been
transformed.

Our picture plate products should hopefully be back with us sometime in term
two however in the past they have been known to take up to 12 weeks!

We then moved onto our Easter raffle and “guess how many eggs” jar, which was
an amazing fundraiser. We were gifted so many lovely items and managed to sell
lots of tickets and this fundraiser ended up making $472!!

So far for 2024 some of our fundraising money has gone towards buying a new



Defibrillator and upgrading the teacher's computers.

We sent out a “you tell us” form, so we could hear from our families about what
fundraisers you would like to see our kinder run this year and the results from
this showed that majority of families want to see raffles for all our special
occasions, Cadbury chocolate boxes, picture plates, tea towels, drink bottles and
a Bunnings BBQ..

From fundraising, thank you and have a happy Easter.







LADYBUGS GROUP
TERM 1 Newsletter

What a great start to the year for our Ladybugs! We have been super busy making new
friends, learning our new routine and navigating the 2x7.5hr day program. So far it has
been AMAZING! We are getting in so much learning and so many experiences. We have
22 children with only 3 new faces to our kindergarten so this helped as the children have
been very settled from the beginning.

Throughout this term we have covered a range of topics from getting to know each other,
creating a sense of belonging, the differences between us and our families, colour
mixing, cooking, road safety, harmony day, ocean animals, name recognition, Easter
crafts and learning letter sounds of the alphabet through our phonics book and song.

We can’t wait for term 2 and to see all the fun that we will get up to. Enjoy your
Easter holidays and we will see you on April 15th.
Mrs Teana and Mrs Hardy






